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MARYLAND COMMISSIONER OF 

FINANCIAL REGULATION 

INDUSTRY ADVISORY 

REGULATORY NOTICE  

April 7, 2025 

Notice of Proposed Action–Changes to Regulation: 

Mortgage Loan Originators 

The Commissioner of Financial Regulation proposes to amend Regulation .06 under COMAR 09.03.09 

Mortgage Loan Originators. 

To view the proposed rule, see the Maryland Register, Volume 52, Issue 6, Page 328 (issued April 4, 

2025). 

The purpose of this action is to increase the Mortgage Loan Originator license and renewal fees. Mortgage 

Loan Originator license and renewal fees are established by regulation and this action is being taken to 

reduce the amount of revenue the Office of Financial Regulation needs to obtain via assessment as a result 

of the Legislature’s adoption of Ch. 567 (H.B. 686), Acts of 2023. 

Comment Period 

Please send comments to Amy Hennen, Assistant Commissioner for Policy, Office of Financial 

Regulation, by email at amy.hennen@maryland.gov or by phone at 410-230-6094. Comments will be 

accepted through May 5, 2025. 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Office of Financial Regulation, a division of the Maryland Department of Labor, is Maryland's consumer 

financial protection agency and financial services regulator. For more information, please visit our website at 

www.labor.maryland.gov/finance. 

 

Click here to subscribe to emails from the Office of Financial Regulation. 
 Please save "md-dllr-ocfr@info.maryland.gov" in your email contacts to help prevent Office communications from 

being blocked by your email provider's security features. 
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